
Summary of Preschool Bus Procedures for students on IEP’s 
Cache-Logan District Transportation 

 
 
The driver(s) will give you a 15-20 minute window of time when they will be at 
your house.  Your child must be ready when the bus gets there.  The driver will 
only wait 3 minutes before leaving.  
 
Service is curb-to-curb.  Students will be picked up at the curb or a point 
assigned by the Transportation Supervisor.  Drivers are to avoid situations that 
would require backing-up of the bus. 
 
If your child is not going to be coming to school, please contact the driver on their 
cell phone or bus dispatch between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm.  
 

Bus #3         Veronica     435-757-5960 
Bus #4 Jim     435-994-9000 
Bus #11       Jorge  435-881-6375 
Bus #44 Andrea 435-994-9429 
Bus #108 Dale  435-757-5959  
Bus #140     Charla         435-757-5958   
Bus Dispatch 435-792-7640 
Riverside 435-755-2337 

 
If your child is not going to school and you do not notify busing and the bus 
comes to your house 3 days in a row, transportation will be stopped until the 
situation can be worked out.  The driver will notify you when busing will start 
again.   
 
Students will be delivered only to their assigned stops.  If you need to make a 
one-time change, you need to contact the bus/Riverside three days before.   
 
Preschool students will be placed in seat belts.  Car seats are available if 
needed.  
 
Parents are responsible for making sure wheelchairs or other equipment are in 
good and safe condition. 
 
When the bus arrives after school, the person receiving the child must meet the 
bus immediately.  If no one is there, the bus driver will attempt to make contact 
by phone.  If that is not successful, the driver will check with the bus supervisor 
for emergency contact information.  It is the responsibility of the parent to meet 
up with the bus later in the route.  The bus will not come back to the house to 
drop off the child.  If no other options are available and the child is still on the bus 
at the end of the route, the Transportation Supervisor will call Logan City Police 
Dispatch to report an unaccompanied child.  Logan City Police Dispatch will then 
determine the next course of action. Parents will have to show photo ID to police 
to receive the child. 


